[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing Instruction in the Disciplines (WID) Council
October 15, 2020
3:30pm, Zoom meeting

Present: Kim McClure (chair), Brian Locke, Glenn Daugherty, Doug LaFountain, Jena Gardner, Janice Gates, Kaycee Peterman
Absent: Amy Mossman (ex-officio), Magdelyn Helwig (ex-officio), Joel Gruver

1. Call to order: The meeting was called to order at 3:30 pm.

2.  Announcements:  Administrative help for the council will not be readily available this year, and so LaFountain volunteered to maintain the WID website for this fall semester, until he leaves the council for a sabbatical in the spring semester.  Access to this will need to come from the Faculty Senate administrative office, to which McClure will make the necessary inquiry.  
	McClure has submitted a request to Student Government Association to see if they might nominate a student to be a student representative for the council.
	The council has obtained its own email address, namely widcouncil@wiu.edu, which will be set up to forward to the Chair of the council each year.  Helwig has also shared a Google Drive folder with both McClure and Locke that contains various WID documents, both for present use and historical perspective.

3. Approval of minutes:  The minutes of 9-17-20 were approved.

4.  Old Business:  Gardner was elected to serve as recording secretary for the spring when LaFountain goes on sabbatical.
	McClure will begin working on an outline for a 2 minute video created by WID, for the purpose of introducing new WID instructors to what WID is, and providing faculty with a brief overview of how to propose a new WID course.  LaFountain and Gardner suggested that University Television may be able to help produce this, and McClure will look into that possibility.
	The initiative to identify WID Ambassadors/Liaisons in various colleges and departments was put on hold until a time when more personal face-to-face conversations are possible.

5.  New Business:  WID Council members were encouraged by McClure to contact WID faculty in their colleges who might be willing to allow an anonymous version of their WID syllabi to be posted to the WID website, to serve as examples to which new WID faculty can look for some guidance.
	McClure suggested that a productive task for the Council this year would be to formalize the schedule for review of WID courses, so as to be able to more clearly pass this charge on to new councils from year to year.  The council agreed, and she and Locke will begin to try to identify precisely where in the review process the WID council should be at this time.


The meeting was adjourned at 4:25 pm.  The next meeting will be November 19, 2020 at 3:30pm on Zoom.

Respectfully, 
Doug LaFountain
